
 

 

CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

Interdepartmental Correspondence 

 
To:  Debbie Racca-Sittre, Interim City Clerk 

From:  District 5 Councilwoman Teri Castillo 

Copies: Melinda L. Uriegas, Assistant City Clerk; Nancy Cano, Office of the City Clerk; 
Aurora Perkins, Office of the City Clerk, Emily McGinn, Assistant to the City 
Council 

 
Subject: District 5 Brooks Development Authority Appointment  

Date:  April 11, 2022   

 

I would like to appoint Geraldine Garcia to the District 5 Brooks Development Authority. 
Geraldine Garcia’s application is on file with the Office of the City Clerk.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Teri Castillo 
District 5 Councilwoman 


